
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Housing Allowance 
 

Adjustment of Housing Allowance for Public Service Employees  

The Housing Allowance, as contained in the Public Service Coordinating Bargaining Council (PSCBC) 

Resolution 7/2015 clause (4.6), provides that the amount of the Housing Allowance shall be adjusted 

annually based on the average Consumer Price Index (CPI), for the preceding financial year. 

 

It was brought to the attention of the PSA that the increase does not reflect on PERSAL for July. The PSA 

did lodge an inquiry and was subsequently informed that there is a delay with the adjustment and most 

probably it will be adjusted programmatically in August backdated to July 2023. 

 

Members will be kept informed of any new developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices 
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